
 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

About the banknote and coin with a denomination of 200 tenge 
 

Astana July 21, 2023 
          
The National Bank of Kazakhstan, due to incoming inquiries about the refusal to accept 

banknotes with a denomination of 200 tenge, reminds that these banknotes remain the legal 
tender and must be accepted for all types of payments throughout the territory of the Republic 
of Kazakhstan. 

 

Refusal to accept banknotes and coins of the national currency in circulation on the 
territory of the Republic of Kazakhstan, which are legal tender, leads to administrative liability as 
stipulated by Article 206 of the Code of the Republic of Kazakhstan on Administrative Offenses. 

Additionally, it is worth noting that the National Bank does not issue new banknotes with 
a denomination of 200 tenge into circulation. The banknotes of this denomination currently in 
circulation do not have an expiration date and are gradually withdrawn from circulation as a 
result of natural deterioration. They are being replaced with coins of 200 tenge denomination.  

For any inquiries, please contact the National Bank’s contact center 1477. 
 
 

More detailed information for the mass media representatives is available upon request:  
+7 (7172) 77 52 10 

e-mail: press@nationalbank.kz 
www.nationalbank.kz 
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